
IPM 5 Day Notification 

May 21, 2021 

When necessary, the Brewer School Department applies 
specific herbicides and pesticides for both weed and grub 
control. 
Weather permitting, Green Thumb Lawn Service will be 
performing the application, on all athletic fields and school 
grounds, at both BCS and BHS, on Friday, May 28th 
starting at 7:00 a.m. If rain is in the forecast then the 
application will occur on Thursday, May 27th. Please 
observe all postings, and keep off all treated areas during 
the application and until dry. 
The chemicals being applied are Acelepryn 0.067% (EPA 
Registration No. 100-1492-82757) and Chaser Turf 
Herbicide (EPA Registration No. 34704-928). 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lucas 
Graychase, Brewer School Department’s Integrated Pest 
Management Coordinator, at 989-8664. 
 


